
 

18th October 2019 

Key Stage 1 Pirate Day – Tuesday 5th November 

Dear Parents/carers 

Our new theme for next half term will be called “Land Ahoy!” To encourage the curiosity and 

wonder of the children, we have planned to have a pirate day on Tuesday 5th November. 

During our pirate day, years 1 and 2 will be dressing up and taking part in many fun learning 

activities. On this day, please could you send your child dressed as either a pirate or another 

nautical character e.g. mermaids or sailors.   

We are not asking you to purchase expensive costumes.  It is just as easy to use old clothes 

to create a costume.  However, if you wish to, then of course you can buy a ready-made 

costume. 

Please make sure your child is wearing sensible shoes and a coat as they will still be using 

the outdoor area during the day. 

Thank you for your support 

Miss Tullett (KS1 Phase leader) 
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